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Invitation

Monash University Equity and Diversity Centre welcomes

Mr Glenn E. Singleton 
presenting ‘Courageous 
Conversations about Race’

Australia    CHINA    india    italy    Malaysia    south africa

You are invited to join us for a presentation 
by Mr Glenn E. Singleton, a leading expert 
in racial awareness. Co-author of the 
award winning text Courageous 
Conversations About Race: A Field Guide 
For Achieving Equity In Schools, the 
Courageous Conversations program  
has been specifically adapted for the 
Australian higher education environment. 

Courageous Conversations about Race 
provides an opportunity for participants  
to explore race from multiple perspectives, 
develop language and confidence to 
engage in complex, challenging and 
meaningful conversations about race. 
Myths, stereotyping and prejudice are 
explored through national and international 
perspectives and personal narratives 
about racial identity, power and privilege 
and their impacts on individuals  
lived experiences.

Glenn is an engaging presenter and  
has appeared on ABC’s Good Morning 
America. He is the Founder and  
President of Pacific Education Group,  
an organization dedicated to helping 

educators to focus on the intersection  
of race and schooling, and to implement 
effective strategies for eliminating racial 
disparities in schools. In 2003, Singleton 
received the prestigious Eugene T. 
Carothers Human Relations Award for 
outstanding service in the fields of human 
rights and human relations from the 
National School Public Relations 
Association. He has hosted and produced 
educational programs for television and 
has written numerous articles on the 
topics of equity, institutional racism, 
leadership, and staff development, as  
well as his newly released publication 
More Courageous Conversations About 
Race. From 2004-2012, he served as  
an Adjunct Professor of Educational 
Leadership at San José State University, 
and is the founder of the Foundation for  
a College Education (FCE) of East Palo 
Alto, California. 

Monash University will be facilitating the 
Courageous Conversations about Race 
program in 2014 and we are delighted  
to have the opportunity to welcome  
Mr Glenn E. Singleton to the University.

Date:	 Wednesday, 20 November

Time:	 9 – 11am

Venue:	�Lecture Theatre S3, Building 25,  
Clayton Campus

Registration:	�Online at http://monash.edu/equity-
diversity/ccar-forum.html

Enquiries:	� michelle.woods@monash.edu or  
03 9905 5903
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